Re: Forwarding - Letter from |
Helena Wooden-Aguilar to: 10/10/2012 01:55 PM
Ce: Waleska Nieves-Munoz

Great. Thanks.

Helena Waooden-Aguilar

Assistant Director, External Civil Rights
US EPA - Office of Civit Rights
202-302-6846 (mabile)

202-564-0792 (office)

Hello Helena: I'm an auditor with EPA's Inspe... 10/10/2012 01:54 PM EDT

Helena Wooden-Aguiiar
Ce: Waleska Nieves-Munoz
Date: 10/10/2012 01:54 PM EDT

Subject; . Fw: Forwarding - Letter from—

Hello Helena: I'm an auditor with EPA's Inspector Generals Office who performs financial statement
audits. On 12§ arded your email to of our Office of Investigations.

- I
-— Forwarded byWRzlusepNus on 10/10/2012 01:47 PM wveme

From: R2/USEPA/US
To: RZHISEPA/US@EPA
Date; 09/12/2012 12:36 PM

Subject: Fw: Forwarding - Letter from—

—— Forwarded by |2/ USEPAUS on 09/12/2012 12:36 PM —

From: Helena Weoden-AguilaryfDC/USEPA/US

To: R2/MJSEPA/US@EPA

Cc: -Muncz/BCIUSEPA/US@EPA, Lauren Lovett!DCIUSEPA/LUS@EPA, Julia
Rhodes/DC/USEPA/US@EFA

Date: 058/12/2012 10:28 AM

Subject: Forwarding - Letter from—

My name is Helena Wooden-Aguilar and | am the manager of the External Civil Rights program, within the
Office of Civil Rights, in Washington DC.

My office received a letter from a gentleman namerF from Guanica, Puerto Rico. He
alleges that the Puerto Rico Agueduct and Sewer Authority and Costa Mar Construction used
disciriminatory practices regarding EPA funds.

My office is looking into the civil rights claims but | wanted to forward [N concens to OlG
as well. _

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Best,



Helena Wooden-Aguilar

[attachment "Complaint05R-12-R2.pdf" deleted by Helena Wacden-AguilarfDC/USEPA/US)

Helena Wooden-Aguilar

External Civil Rights - Assistant Director
US EPA - Cffice of Civil Rights
202-564-0792 (work)

202-302-6846 (cell)





